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SCHOOL BOARD POLICY 
 
The Board conducts its business in an open and forthright manner, and encourages presentations 
by individuals and groups with items for Board consideration.  The Board will provide, during each 
regular meeting, a period for delegations and for questions to the Board.  The format of 
presentation will be as outlined in Regulations. 
 
The Board’s decisions must be made on the basis of full information and careful consideration.  
Matters brought to the meeting by delegations will usually be referred to the appropriate 
department or Board committee for study and report.  In each case, the individual or group 
speaking to the Board will be advised after their presentation just how the Board will deal with 
the matter. 
 
 


